
Meeting Rooms for GP appraisal in Lothian 
 
Waverley Gate: Rooms can only be booked by staff based at Waverley Gate, so please 
contact the Appraisal Admin team.  
 
Astley Ainslie Hospital, Woodlands House (not available on Wednesdays), tel 0131 446 4425 
dawnxmorrison.morrison@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  
Craigmillar Health Centre – Suzanne Aldridge, tel 0131 536 9500 
Suzanne.Aldridge@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  
Sighthill Health Centre – shhccommunity.reception@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  
Leith Community Treatment Centre – loth.lctcbookings@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  
Musselburgh PCC – please complete and submit request form to 
loth.MPCCbuildingteam@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  

MPCC booking 

request form.docx
 

Midlothian Community Hospital – email ReceptionMCH@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  
 
 
Borders 
 
There is an agreement with NHS Borders, supported by the GP Sub-Committee, that because 
many Borders appraisals are being undertaken by Lothian-based appraisers, the appraisers 
may limit their travel distances to Borders appraisals. This will often require the Borders GP to 
travel to the interview, although most GP Principals will get a practice visit at last once in each 
five year appraisal cycle. If in the future appraisers are recruited from Borders GPs, a visit to 
the practice will again become the norm. 
  
A number of venues have been identified close to the boundary of the two regions which are 
felt offer a reasonably equable travel split.  
 
Suggested content for message to appraisees: 
“For your appraisal I would like to suggest meeting at >>>. Could you please let me know if 
this is suitable for you? Alternatives are available if it is not.” 
 
Meeting rooms available for Borders Appraisals 

  
Midlothian Community Hospital – email ReceptionMCH@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk  

 
Eastfield Medical Practice, Penicuik, contact Debbie Mason, 01968 675576, email 
Debbie.Mason@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk 
East Lothian Community Hospital, Haddington, contact Reception 01620 642700, email 
ELCHFrontRecp@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk 
Pathhead Health Centre, contact Louise Matthews, 01875 320302 
Stow Health Centre, 01896 661440  
Lauder Health Centre, 01578 718670 
 
NHS Borders Headquarters, Newstead, Melrose & Borders General Hospital, contact Karen 
Batty, tel 01896 825549, email Karen.Batty@borders.scot.nhs.uk   
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